PUBLIC NOTICE

CANCELLATION OF THE ORDINARY
COUNCIL MEETING SCHEDULED TO BE
HELD ON THE 24 SEPTEMBER 2025

In Accordance with the Local Government
(Administration) Regulations 1996 — Reg 12 Council
wishes to advise that the Ordinary Council meeting
currently scheduled to be held on Wednesday 24
September 2025 commencing at 1.00pm has been
Cancelled.

Dale Chapman
Chief Executive Officer



